
2018-2019 RESOURCE ROYALTIES 

 

The Dehcho First Nations Leadership, during the 2018 Fall Leadership 
Meeting, has decided to retain the 2018-2019 Resource Royalty Funds 
to be invested on behalf of the region. 
 
The Resource Royalty Committee has been appointed and will be 
meeting shortly to consider Terms of Reference for Investment. 


